
From: xxxxxxxxxxxxx 

Sent: Thursday, September 03, 2009 10:21 PM 
To: lynndragonwing@roadrunner.com 

Cc: xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 
Subject: Re: inquiry 

  
Lynn, I passed out the posters to each board member, but not the letter. Everyone was 
impressed with the professional presentation which indicated serious determination and 
resolve. There was some comment regarding the implication that "closed' meant 
permanently (which has never been discussed at the Board level). Yes there was a 
vote. As you know, it will take a few days to issue an official letter from the board. 
We'll keep you informed as soon as we can. Roberta 
PS I'm sharing your inquiry with Fred Cash as I will be on vacation for a week. 
In a message dated 9/3/2009 3:04:06 P.M. Eastern Daylight Time, 
lynndragonwing@roadrunner.com writes: 
Hi Roberta   -  was the board able to address the issue of Crowell Hilaka yesterday, or was Fred's motion 
tabled for lack of time?  
  
    I am guessing that if some decision was reached, the Standard Operating Proceedure is to give it to 
Brittany to frame the wording etc & that it takes a day or two to announce.  Which is OK.  But Kathleen, 
Barb, & I  are all sort of holding our breath - and if nothing actually happened, we'd appreciate knowing 
that.   Whatever the outcome, thank you for all that you have been doing. 
  
Lynn   
  
PS  - I am curious about what people thought of the posters.  Also curious if you ending up passing out 
the letters or felt it better, strategically, to wait?   
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